
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

Dear Parents, 
This is to inform you that Aakriti Vidya Bhawan 
has initiated the process to constitute the SLFC 
for the academic session 2025-2026. This 
committee will play a crucial role in various 
school activities, including the fixation of fees. 
 
Parents who are interested in becoming a part of 
the SLFC are requested to submit their consent in 
writing, either as a hard copy or via email, by 
10/08/2024. 
 
Please note that the selection of members will be 
conducted through a draw of lots. Only five 
members will be selected to serve on the 
committee. 
 
Regards,  
Aakriti Vidya Bhawan 


